
 

 

 

 

 

Haycock Science Club is looking for  

High School student volunteers 
 

Enthusiastic high school student volunteers are needed to 

run virtual sessions for Science Olympiad topics to Elementary 

School students in grades 3 through 5. These online sessions start 

from November 2nd, 2020.  

 

We would prefer to have 2 high schoolers working as partners 

for each session. Most of the topics for 4th and 5th grades are the 

same and we welcome the same partners to deliver for both grade 

sessions if possible.  

 

Sign up to volunteer 

👉https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F45ACAF2CA5FE3-haycock2 

 

Please email haycocksodiva@gmail.com for any questions 
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